
   CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
     PAVING BEGINS THIS WEEK – NEW SCHEDULED COMPLETION DATE 

FY21 Small Diameter Waterline Replacement (2320.02202) 
 

The paving along southbound Monte Vista was due to begin last week, but with the frigid 

temperatures and moisture, this work was postponed. 

 

Paving has now begun on Monte Vista this week with the final touches continuing over the next two 

weeks; particularly valve adjustments and road striping.  

 

The new scheduled completion date for southbound Monte Vista Boulevard is Friday, February 25. 

 

Thank you for your continued patience as we work to complete this phase of the project. 

 

Have questions and concerns? Please contact: 

• Tom Matthews, Project Manager, Water Authority, 505-289-3241, tmatthews@abcwua.org 

• Rachel Stone, Communications, Water Authority, 505-289-3071, rstone@abcwua.org 

• Wayne Jiron, TLC Plumbing & Utility, 505-362-1430 

• John Keys, TLC Plumbing & Utility, 505-362-2346 

• Emergencies and after-hours call 505-842-WATR (9287) 

 

(NOTE: All work is weather permitting and subject to change without notice) 
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